


 

 
 

                                       T-Mobile USA  
   35 Griffin Road South 

                                                                                                                                             Bloomfield, CT 06002  
               

 
February 23, 2016 
 
 
Attorney Melanie Bachman 
Acting Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06501 
 
 
Dear Attorney Bachman, 
  
The following T-Mobile exempt modification, EM-T-MOBILE-118-1410278 ;  8 4 5  E t h a n  A l l e n  
H i g h w a y ,  R i d g e f i e l d  C T  was recently closed out in error.  
 
We would like to revoke the previous close out letter dated May 29, 2015 submitted by Northeast Site 
Solutions.  Please see attached.  
 
As such, we would like to request an extension of the original approval for this exempt modification 
originally dated November 17, 2014. 
 
Please contact Denise Sabo at (860)209-4690 with any questions or concerns. 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
            

            Sam Simons 
 

Samuel Simons, Development Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Mark Richard, Site Development Manager 
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Please Reply To:  
S a m  S i m o n s  
3 5  G r i f f i n  R o a d  S o u t h   
B l o o m f i e l d ,  C T  0 6 0 0 2  
203-482-5156 
S a m . S i m o n s @ T - M o b i l e . c o m

 
 

May 5, 2015 
 

Attorney Melanie Bachman 
Acting Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06501 

 
Re:  EM-T-Mobile-118-141027 
 T-Mobile Site ID C T 1 1 1 1 2 H  

8 4 5  E t h a n  A l l e n  H i g h w a y  ,  R i d g e f i e l d  C T  
            Notice of Construction Completion 

 
Dear Attorney Bachman: 

 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council ("Council") acknowledged the above referenced T- 
Mobile Northeast LLC ("T-Mobile") notice of exempt modification on November 17, 2014. T-
Mobile hereby notifies the Council that construction of the acknowledged modifications 
were complete as of March 31, 2015. 

 
Please don't hesitate to contact me with any questions. 

 
 
                                                                                                                                             Sincerely, 
 
                                                                 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                    Sam Simons    
                                                                                                              Samuel Simons, T-Mobile 
 
 
                               CC:  Mark Richard, T-Mobile 
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